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Mr. Edward Roach
Chief, Mechanical Vendor Branch
Division of Construction Inspection & Operational Programs
Office of New Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

July 16, 2012

REPLY TO (NRC Request for Additional Information re:) A NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE

Docket No.: 99901412

Nonconformances:

Inspection Report No.: 99901412/2012-201

9990141212012-201-02, subpart 1
99901412/2012-201-05, subpart 5

Dear Mr. Roach:

Provided below please find our reply to the request for additional information in your letter dated June 22, 2012,
summarized as follows:

/Clark's] responses [to the two NONs listed above] state that you performed in-house recalibration of all of your
working piezoelectric accelerometers. Please clarify your response to indicate whether the Clark calibration
technician who performed the recalibration of the piezoelectric accelerometers was adequately trained and
qualified to perform calibration, and whether the technician received additional training on the revised ISL Work
Instruction 0766 prior to recalibrating the piezoelectric accelerometers.

Clark Reply
The Clark calibration technician who performed the in-house recalibration of all of our working piezoelectric
accelerometers was trained, evaluated and qualified as being capable of performing instrument calibrations to
NIST traceable standards on September 16, 2011. He received additional training on the new Revision 5 of our
ISL Work Instruction 0766 on April 23, 2012. In-house recalibration of all of our working piezoelectric
accelerometers, using ISL 0766 Revision 5, began on May 4, 2012.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need further information.

Sincerely,

Gary Felicetti
QA Manager
1801 Route 51
Pittsburgh, PA 15025
412.387.1017
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